
 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home—21st October 

What has happened in school this week? 

Welcome to our final newsletter of the half term. Time certainly does fly 
when you are having fun and this term has been no exception. The  

children at Lillington, as always, have shown how fantastic they are 
through their manners, behaviour and learning behaviours. We are that 

amazing that CWR are coming back to Lillington to celebrate us being a 
‘Star School’ again!!! Over the next half term, we will be having a big 
push on attendance and lateness, it is so important that children attend 

school and are on time. Missing lessons not only has a negative impact on 
their academic progress but also their social development. Just look at the 

grid below to see how just missing a few days learning is such a  
substantial loss in learning time. In the newsletter moving forward I will 

be reporting on the school attendance for the week, we are aiming for 
95% attendance each week. This will ensure we will be in line with  

national expectations for Primary schools. I know the children will rise to 
this challenge and it would be amazing to see us hit that target on a  

regular basis. 
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What has happened in school this week? 

In the two-year-old Nursery we went on an 
autumn walk to collect different objects.  
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What has happened in school this week? 

 

 

Nursery have been exploring Autumn this 
week. Some of us made leaf and conker 

soup in the mud kitchen! 
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What has happened in school this week? 

 

 

Reception have had a great last week of term. 
They have tried out their new waterproofs by 

jumping in puddles and playing in piles of leaves. 
They have had a pumpkin patch role play using 
wheelbarrows to collect their chosen pumpkins 

and taking them to the shop to be weighed and pay 
for them. They have also made pumpkin soup. 
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What has happened in school this week? 

After learning lots about different materials  
Darwin have been investigating which material 
will make the best bunting. We decided that the 
best material would be light and waterproof and 
sorted our materials into these options using a 

Venn diagram. The children were able to make a 
prediction and are looking forward to exploring 

the results!  
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What has happened in school this week? 

This week, Year 3 finally made their  
sandwiches. They had a great time choosing 

fillings to match their designs. 
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What has happened in school this week? 

If Year 4 have come home smelling of  
toothpaste and vinegar this week…this is why. 

We have been setting up our week long  
experiment to see how toothpaste protects our 

teeth (by smearing it all over some eggs!) 
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What has happened in school this week? 

This week, the children in Angelou have been both 
publishing and celebrating their outstanding pieces of 

narrative writing. They imaginatively and meticulously 
planned, composed and improved their ideas, ensuring 

that all the complex writing skills learned were  
skilfully included. What a group of inspirational  

authors and what a way to finish our first half term! 
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What has happened in school this week? 

This week King Class have been looking at the 
three different types of blood vessels in their  

science lessons. They found out the structure and 
functions of arteries, capillaries and veins before 

making models of the different blood vessels with 
play dough. Here are some photos of them in  

action. 
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What has happened in school this week? 

 

 

 
Congratulations to Peake class who had the 

highest attendance in Key Stage 1 this week! 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to Drew Class who had the 
highest attendance in Key Stage 2 this week! 
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What has happened in school this week? 

 

 

 

 

DATE EVENT 

FRIDAY 21ST OCTOBER BREAK UP FOR HALF TERM 

MONDAY 31st OCTOBER RETURN TO SCHOOL 

TUESDAY 1ST NOVEMBER INDIVIDUAL AND SIBLING PHOTOS 

TUESDAY 1ST NOVEMBER 
WEDNESDAY 2ND NOVBMBER  

PARENT’S EVENING 

FRIDAY 18TH NOVEMBER CHILDREN IN NEED—NON UNIFORM 

Information 
 
If your child has sickness or diarrhoea, it is a Public Health requirement 
that they must stay off school for 48 hours after the last  
occurrence.   



 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home - 21st October 

What has happened in school this week? 

 

 

Lunch Menu 

 

Well done to the staff in the kitchen for  
achieving a 5 star hygiene rating again 

during a recent hygiene inspection! 
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We urgently need volunteers for the  
Fireworks Night! Please help if you 

can and sign up here:  
 

https://volunteersignup.org/8B3EP 
 

https://volunteersignup.org/8B3EP
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